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A very successful Community Xmas Drinks & Bush Fire Relief 
Fundraiser held at the Beltana Bowls Club on Wednesday 18 

December 2019 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Congratulations President Mike & Members for a great community event! 

 

BULLETIN 

http://www.lindisfarne.rotary9830.org.au/


 

LINDISFARNE ROTARIANS IN ACTION 
 

The Club presented annual prizes to 9 Local Schools…below is just a sample of those presentations: 

 

 

 
 

…..a big thanks to the Club Members who represented the Club at these very worthwhile local 
community events 

 

A Note from a Past Club Member & President 
 

Well done you people.  Sorell is going well.  Virginia and I have sold the farm and have bought a 
smaller property in Wynyard.  Inglis river is our Eastern boundary, flat ground, rains every second 
day, grass is green and a foot high.  Our 20 meg dam here is nearly empty, no rain in sight.  Virginia 
all clear after chemo this year.  Time to make a decision.  I will transfer to Wynyard Rotary and 
continue driving for Wynyard Bus lines.  Google 301 Pages road and that’s us.  We move around 
April 2020.   
Regards to all, Dennis T 



 

….And then the Club’s biggest fund raiser for the year  -  
Tommy Choo at the Taste of Tasmania 

 

  

  
 

Preliminary figures show that the Club sold 2,465 tickets over the 7 days (last year 3,217) 
@$5 a ticket this equals $12,325 (last year $12,868) 
Less Credit Card reader and Council fees,  gives an estimated profit of around $ 10,613 (last year 
11,104)  -  This year one day was lost due to the heat  
 
WOW……WHAT AN AMAZING EFFORT BY ALL INVOLVED  -  WELL DONE!!!!! 



 

COMING EVENTS TO PUT IN YOUR DIARY 
 

Wednesday 15 January 2020 
 

The first meeting back is the usual social get together and is a BBQ at Catherine N’s 
 

Address is 30 Marana Avenue, Rose Bay 
 

Time 7pm 
 

If people can bring meat and some salads that would be great.  Maybe a few people can do dessert 
instead or dips. 

 
RSVP by THIS FRIDAY – 10 January directly to Catherine: 

 
Mobile: 0418 435 209  -  Email:  c.nicholson@ozemail.com.au 

 

Wednesday 29 January 2020 
 

The next meeting is also a social event as it falls on the 5th Wednesday of the month 
 

The Club is going to have a pizza night at the Legacy Park wood fired oven community hub No 1, on 
the Domain, near the athletics centre. 

 
The oven is booked from 6 pm till 9pm.  The cost is $200 for use of the oven + a chef 

 
People bring pizza bases and ingredients for the toppings, either all made up or they can make 

them there and the chef will cook them for us. 
 

There is a great playground and seating area, so it is a really good place for grandkids 
 

Please RSVP for this by Friday 24 January, directly to Catherine, so we have an idea of numbers 
 

mailto:c.nicholson@ozemail.com.au


A MESSAGE TO THE CLUB FROM ONE OF OUR 
INTERNATIONAL PROJECTS – FOOD PLANT SOLUTIONS 

 

 
 


